Employee Name Changes
Following is information on official name changes as provided by the Internal Revenue Service.  http://www.irs.gov/faqs/faq-kw124.html
Before an official name change can be registered on the personnel and payroll system, the College requires the employee to present the new social security card at the Human Resources Office (Bldg. 4) for verification of the official name change.  

Mismatch of a name and social security number can result in an employer fine.  An employee’s social security number is used for wage reporting, and the name must be the same as that recorded by the Social Security Administration.  

Following is information regarding an employer’s obligation as listed by the Social Security Administration.  Please click here to access this information. 

